
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Beauty and the Beast Pantomime 

 

On Tuesday 12th December all students from Years 3 to 11 are spending the 

afternoon watching a performance of the pantomime Beauty and the Beast in 

Redhill. We will be transported by coaches and minibuses. If you usually collect 

your child at the earlier time of 3.50pm, this will need to be rescheduled as 

the students will not be back until just before 4.50pm, in time for normal 

taxi/parent collection time.  

 

Students will need to wear school uniform but also have warm outer clothing 

such as fleeces and a coat. This is because the pantomime will be performed in a 

‘Big Top’ style tent close to the Harlequin Theatre building. Whilst the tent is 

heated, it is worth bearing in mind the current temperatures and dress 

accordingly. There are no convenient facilities for buying treats and the venue 

does not handle cash so please do not send any money into school or any 

snacks as the students will be having lunch before we leave for the 

performance.  Please do ensure your child has a water bottle with them on this 

day to bring to the performance.  

 

We very much appreciate your support with these arrangements and hope that 

the students will enjoy the interactive experience of a traditional British 

Christmas pantomime.  

 

Warmest Christmas wishes, 

 
Stephanie Williams 

Deputy Head Teacher 


